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Seachtain an Gaeilge: Bhain páistí Ghaelscoil na mBeann an-sult as Sheachtain na Gaeilge sa bhaile agus ar 
scoil i mbliana. Mar chuid de, bhí na páistí uilig ag úsáid a gcuid Gaeilge ar scoil agus sa bhaile agus bhí rang 
Pilates i nGaeilge ar Zoom againn le KB Pilates Flexibility. The pupils of Gaelscoil na mBeann thoroughly 
enjoyed this year's Seachtain na Gaeilge in school and at home. As part of it, the children made a huge 
effort to speak Irish in school and at home and we had an online Pilates class in Irish via Zoom with KB 
Pilates Flexibility. See the school website for more photos of our events.  

 

The latest dinner menu from week beginning 12.04.21 – week beginning 28.06.21 is 
attached to this note. The week beginning dates are down the left side. Please ensure 
that you are regularly checking your Parentpay and pay outstanding balances. 

Amanna tosaithe/ Staggered start times: Ba mhaith linn ár mbuíochas a ghabháil libh as 
bheith ag cloí go cruinn leis na hamanna tosaithe s'againn gach maidín an seachtain 
seo. We would like to thank you all for precisely sticking to our start times every 
morning this week. As a result of your patience and precision with the start times, 
congestion at the gates and in the car park have been kept to a minimum and has 
meant that upon re-evaluation, we have been able to amend the start times slightly to 
ensure more face to face teaching time for all pupils. Please see updated times attached. We appreciate 
your continued support in sticking to these times to ensure the safety of all members of our school 
community. 

*Could any families who have loaned devices from Gaelscoil na mBeann for 

remote learning please return the devices as well as chargers/ leads to school on 

Monday. * 
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Ár gCéad Sheachtain ar ais: B'iontach na páistí uilig a fheiceáil ar ais ar scoil an seachtain seo agus seo 

daoibh cúpla sampla den obair a bhí ar siúl acu ón Luan. It was fantastic to see all the children back to 

school this week. Here are some examples of what they got up to since Monday.  

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Saoire na Cásca - Easter Holidays – Gaelscoil & Naíscoil na mBeann will be closed 

from Thursday 1
st

 April 2021 for Easter Break and all children will return to school on 

Monday 12
th

 April.  Bus service will resume on that day but all breakfast clubs and after 

school facilities will not resume until further notice. 

 

Beannachtaí na Cásca ORAIBH –  

Happy Easter Everyone! 
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